
 
2016 Bishop’s Appeal Regional Meetings 

 Meetings are being held to share ideas, strategies and hand out materials for the  
2016 Bishop's Appeal.  At least one person from each parish is encouraged to attend.  You may  
choose the meeting which is most convenient for you.  Please provide the name, phone number  
and email of the Bishop's Appeal contact person from your parish to the Catholic Foundation, even if 
they are unable to attend. 

 Lunch is provided, so please pre-register by sending us the below registration form,  
calling the Catholic Foundation at 920-272-8123 or 877-500-3580 ext. 8123 or via e-mail at 
bishopsappeal@gbdioc.org.  

The registration deadline is January 7, 2016 
 
Date:  Tuesday, January 12, 2016 
Time:  12:00 – 2:00 PM 
Parish:  St. Mary of the Lake Parish  
Location: 15232 County Rd F, Lakewood    (715) 276-7364 
              
Date:  Thursday, January 14, 2016 
Time:  12:00 – 2:00 PM 
Parish:  St. John Nepomucene Parish 
Location: 323 Pine St., Little Chute                              (920) 788-9061 
 
Date:  Wednesday, January 20, 2016 
Time:  12:00 – 2:00 PM 
Parish:  Resurrection Parish 
Location: 333 Hilltop Dr., Green Bay                (920) 336-7768 
 

2016 Bishop’s Appeal 
Kick-off Weekend will be February 6-7 

 
 

Registration for the 2016 Bishop’s Appeal Regional Meetings 
 

 
 ______________________________________________________  
 Name of Parish Location Phone 1/12    1/14           1/20 Unable to 
 Lakewood   Little Chute     Green Bay Attend 
 

 ______________________________________________________  �   �      �            � 
 Pastor/Pastoral Leader/Parish Coordinator 
 

 ______________________________________________________  �   �      �            � 
 Bishop’s Appeal Contact Person Phone 

 

 ______________________________________________________                  
 Email  
 

 ______________________________________________________  �    �      �             �  
 Other 

 ______________________________________________________          �             �            �               �  
 Other 
 

Catholic Foundation for the Diocese of Green Bay, PO Box 22128, Green Bay WI  54305-2128 
Phone 920-272-8123 or 877-500-3580 ext. 8123, e-mail bishopsappeal@gbdioc.org 


